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I have worked alongside with my family for many years. I have watched, over the 

years, our Oregon government work to control and demolish the Ag Industry.  Farm 

families, which include our employees, work very hard together and are proud of their 

work.  As more rules and regulations control our ability to produce agricultural 

products and to be able to afford to harvest our products, more people will lose their 

jobs and home. Our community deserves better.   


